
12 KENT ROAD 
ASTON, PA 19014 
(215) 358-2696 

1590 AM 

December 8, 1981 

Kermit Geary 
RD 4, Box 321 
Walnutport, PA 18088 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

Thank you for your letter of November 26. Sorry it 
has taken me this long to respond. 

We have been very busy here at the station getting 
crganized and scheduling various local sports programs 
including Villanova Basketball, Widener Football and 
parochial high school football. 

We are very happy to receive your report which is 
accurate for the afternoon of Wednesday, November 25. 

Your reception of WQIQ 1590 AM in Walnutport is very 
interesting and exciting to us. Enclosed for your 
records is our coverage map and a reprint of a current 
newspaper advertisement. 

Thank you again. Please do not hesitate to write again 
in the future. 

Sincerely, 

Robert Altman 
President & General Manager 

RA:nj 

Enc. 

THE VOICE OF THE DELAWARE VALLEY 


